
Hampton Conservation Group We need your help please

Saturday 09:30 - 13:30 - 11 February 2023

Please could you spare ‘a couple of hours’ of your time to help with laying wood chippings in the Spinney?

If you have a barrow, a spade, a rake, please bring them along, we have a number, and welcome as many as possible.  Even most carrier bags will work, if better suited to you. As 

long they, and you, are not overloaded.

Here are just some benefits:
🐦 Less mud/water on paths🌳Mitigate path erosion 🌱 Cover/protect tree roots from damage 🦉 Help encourage people stay on designated paths, mitigating damage to aside ground/plants

Who do you know who would help us on this morning please?

Please confirm your availability.

We meet in the Sports Club Car park. We hope you can help, many thanks in advance.

Facebook: Hampton Conservation Group Email: conservation@hamptoninardensociety.org
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